
  

         PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Public Hearing Regarding Cable Franchise Renewal for 

Londonderry Township 

 

Notice is hereby given that Londonderry Township will hold a public hearing 

regarding cable franchise renewal.  The public hearing will take place on September 

2, 2025 at 7p.m. at the Township Building located at 783 South Geyers Church 

Road, Middletown, PA 17057.  Citizens are invited to testify.  The purpose of the 

public hearing is to review the past performance of the cable operator, Verizon, and 

to identify the future cable-related community needs of the Township.  Questions 

may be directed to David Blechertas - Township Manager - (717) 944-1803.  


